Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell







Headteacher: Mr D Heather

Wolverley Crescent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 www.stjamesprimary.co.uk

29th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 Leavers

We are aware that it is February, and the thought of Year 6 leaving is a long way away, however, as staff, we just wanted to make you aware of some of the events and treats we are starting to plan for the children's last year at St James.

Some of our plans are below, but more trips may be added throughout the course of the year depending on the curriculum etc.

- Friday 17th May 2024 A trip to Lakeside for a 3 course meal for our last day of SATS treat.
- Monday 20th May 2024 Leavers Hoodies to be given out, so the children can wear them for their final few weeks.
- Friday 28th June 2024 St James Festival and Sleepover
- Friday 19th July 2024 Leavers Assembly and Family Buffet

More information will be given about the events closer to the time.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Newton.

Yours faithfully

Miss Newton Phase 5/6 Leader